
McKenzie Special School District is 

seeking to buy a 6 Passenger Van.

Description:
• Vehicle must be new or slightly used

• Prefer less than 20K miles

Offers will be considered until July 27, 2021

Please contact Lynn Watkins, Director of Schools at
731-352-2246.

The McKenzie Special School District Board of Education 

reserves the right to accept or reject any offers.
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